Brian Little

From: Robert Beckett [robertpbeckett@msn.com]
Sent: 29 November 2009 13:03

To: brian little

Subject: FW:

From: robertpbeckett@msn.com

To: john.dekker@magellan.aero

Subject:

Date: Sun, 29 Nov 2009 13:01:16 +0000

John,

I have been reading a number of emails between Charles Rae and Brian little and they reminded me of
our discussions last April. Then you asked me if Brian was presented with facts contrary to his own
understanding would he be able to accept them? I answered that if Brian was presented with facts, he
would able to absorb this and accept it!

Since our conversation Brian has been repeatedly asking Magellan for facts on the Airbus A 340 to
show that he is incorrect in his understanding.And indeed Brian has asked for specific documents that
he thinks might help proove him wrong Nothing has been presented to him! Yet Charles Rae’s email
states "Many inaccurate & incorrect statements” with respect to Brian's understanding of the facts.

Clearly if Magellan do have facts that genuinely show Brian's understanding on Airbus A340 is
incorrect it would be in Magellan's and Brian' s interests that these be put to him as a matter of
urgency?

I am not sure why Magellan have chosen not to take the opportunity to change or challenge Brian's
understanding but if there are facts and you think I can help with this then let me know.

Regards

Robert



